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4 October 2024

Amanda Murtagh 
fyi-request-28490-54335846@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Tēnā koe Amanda 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 23 September 2024, in 
which you requested: 

What is the retention policy regarding call recordings. 

The information you have requested can be found in the current New Zealand Police 
Retention and Disposal Schedule, specifically in Part two: Non-Offence Records, class 
8.2.4. This is publicly available here: Link 

Once you open the link provided, please refer to the second ‘Schedule’ link. 

Please note that as part of its commitment to openness and transparency, Police 
proactively releases some information and documents that may be of interest to the 
public. An anonymised version of this response may be publicly released on the New 
Zealand Police website. 

Nāku noa, nā 

Matt Winter 
Chief Information Officer 
New Zealand Police 

https://collections.archives.govt.nz/en/web/arena/search#/entity/aims-archive/DA648/



